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Dear  
This s to declare support of the purchase and reopening of Colmonell Public 
Toilets. As Secretary of Colmonell Baby & Toddler group, we use the playpark for 
outings, particularly in summer time, and find that it is an inconvenience not having 
anywhere to use the toilet, especially as the hall is not always open. As a regular user of 
the park with young children, I would also find it useful to have the public toilets open 
when visiting the park. 
 
 
I can also confirm that as Vice Chair of Colmonell Community Association hall 
committee, it would be very beneficial to have the public toilets reopened for our annual 
Fun Week. We have a football tournament which uses the playpark on 3 nights and one 
afternoon during the Fun Week, as well as the Fun Day, and it a huge loss not to have the 
public toilets open for this annual event.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 

 

 

 


